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Dear Prefix First Name Last Name,


We hope you are having a blessed summer and taking some time to rest and recharge!


Thank you for answering God’s call to your vocation within the Catholic Church.   Men from our group lift you 
up in prayer every day and we also pray as a group for you each Tuesday morning.   We are grateful for your 
faithful service and your impact on our lives.  Our prayers ask God to help you grow in prudence, temperance, 
justice and fortitude so you can more fully live out your vocation.   We pray you will experience joy in your 
ministry and be an instrument of God’s Divine Grace.   


There is a great need in our society for a change in emphasis from personal values to shared virtues.   Our 
Catholic faith defines these shared virtues and provides a solid foundation for our lives.   You are so important 
in continuing to share this message with men and women that need to hear it.   Your work is making a 
difference!


We are also aware of the need for more individuals to accept God’s call to vocations within the Catholic Church 
to help with this important work.  As a result, we continue to pray that God, who is rich in mercy, will bless those 
called by Jesus to serve Him and His Church as priests, deacons and in the consecrated life with faithfulness to 
their vocations.  We also pray for those who are currently discerning a vocation within the Catholic Church that 
they may accept their call.


Your Brothers in Christ,


St. Elizabeth Ann Seton Men of Action



